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Since our September meeting things have been pretty quiet for this Council.  The weather is cooler and 
the red tide and blue green tide have diminished.  However, our weather has been very strange this past 
year with the amount of hurricanes, fires, earthquakes, etc.  So much so that even President Trump 
issued a warning about global warming. 

The Environmental Alerts Chairman, Inger Jones, has been doing a wonderful job of keeping us aware of 
happenings in the environment through e-mails.  Thank you Inger. 

As far as Environmental Schools there is still only one planned.  It will be hosted by the New Smyrna 
Beach Garden Club.  The first class will be held on March 19-20, 2019, and the second class on Nov. 3-4, 
2019.  Please get in touch with Nancy Richards, Environmental Schools, Ch. if you know of anyone who 
will host an Environmental School.  Let’s get going and get some on the schedule.   

Summary:  The next Environmental School to be held will be in New Smyrna Beach, with the first class 
held on March 19-20, 2019, and the second class on Nov. 3-4, 2019.  Please get in touch with Nancy 
Richards, Environmental Schools, Ch. if you can host an Environmental School. 


